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 -----   CARTON   -----

HAGEN®

Flea collar for Cats with CHOKE RELEASE Feature

HAGEN®

NET WT. 14 g

FLEA COLLAR FOR CATS

PREVENTS FLEA INFESTATION

WITH CHOKE RELEASE FEATURE

- Kills fleas for up to 4 months  
- Aids in the control of American Dog and Brown Dog Ticks

3

ART. # C-140

DOMESTIC  

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE- Carbaryl 8.5%

REG. NO. 19602 P.C.P. ACT

Distributed by: 
Rolf C. Hagen Inc., 
Montreal, Quebec 

H4R 1E8

-----   INSERT   -----

HAGEN®

Flea Collar  for Cats with Choke Release feature



 kills cat fleas up to 4 months

 DOMESTIC

 GUARANTEE: Carbaryl.............8.5%

 READ ENTIRE LABEL BEFORE USING

REGISTRATION NO. 19602 P.C.P. ACT

Distributed by: 
ROLF C. HAGEN INC. 

3225 SARTELON 
MONTREAL, QUEBEC 

H4R 1E8

DIRECTIONS: 

Thread flat end of the collar through buckle hole and tighten as
necessary, so that at least two ridges are covered by the buckle. 
Collar must be worn loosely, but securely enough to prevent easy
removal.  Cut off any excess length and discard in garbage.

The expandable section molded into the collar will stretch under
the weight of an average size cat and allow the cat to free
itself if it becomes hooked or entangled by the collar.  Since
both the expandable section and plastic buckle are molded into
the collar, the probability of neck irritation and buckle failure
is reduced.

To release the collar, squeeze buckle between thumb and finger
and pull sharply.

Do not use on kittens under 3 months of age.

The fleas on the cat will be killed and new ones which may
temporarily appear on the cat will also be killed during the 4
months (17 weeks) collar is worn.  For continuous protection,
replace collar when effectiveness diminishes.  Wrap and dispose
of expired collars, any excess collar and pouch with household
garbage.

PRECAUTIONS: 

Do not open inner envelope until ready to use.  DO NOT ALLOW
CHILDREN TO PLAY WITH THIS COLLAR.  This collar is intended for
use as an insecticide generator and is not to be taken internally



by man or animal.  Not intended for use on humans.  Hands should
be washed following application.

Some animals may be sensitive to this collar.  Any collar, when
fastened too tightly, may cause skin irritation.  If irritation
persists after proper adjustment, remove the collar and consult a
veterinarian.  Do not use on sick or convalescing animals.  Do
not use on animals under drug or pesticide treatment.  Before
using on pregnant animals consult a veterinarian.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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